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Committee Members, 

I am writing regarding the House Bill 3063. I am urging you to consider how anti-American this 
proposed mandate truly is. To force parents to inject their children with any substance, especially one that has 
potential risks, is incredibly appalling and so wrong! 

Nothing that carries health risks should be mandated by Oregon. The state should not have this power. 
Rather, the people should have the power to choose how to prevent and treat diseases and illnesses for their own 
children. The majority of people who decline vaccinations for their children have done their research. We are 
not ignorant, and this is not a flippant decision. 

Please respect the freedom of choice for Oregon citizens and stand against this bill. Doctors already 
strongly encourage vaccinations, and the final choice should remain a decision that parents get to make for their 
own children. Please do not let this assault on our freedom ensue. Stand up for what makes this country great: 
Freedom! 

Signed, a concerned mother

Tianna Eddy, Josephine County


